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LEARNING WITH JESUS TO BE THE BEST WE CAN BE! 

Wednesday 10th April 2019 

When people have done something wrong to us we often feel angry and want them to be punished, but in this 

week’s gospel Jesus taught us that this isn’t always the right way. The scribes and Pharisees brought a woman to 

Jesus who had done something wrong. The law said that she should be punished, but the Pharisees asked Jesus 

what he would do. Jesus said that the person who has done nothing wrong themselves should throw the first 

stone, but everyone left. Jesus told the woman that he would not punish her either and to go away and try to do 

the right thing from then on. Jesus knows that none of us are perfect. He forgives us for the things that we 

have done and no matter what he always loves us. But he also asks us to change, to try our hardest not to do the 

wrong thing again. He asks us not to judge others for their mistakes. We should help them make the right choic-

es. How can  help one another this week? 

 Our mission this week: is  to forgive each other our mistakes 

Class  
Gold Medals  

Leader Board: 
 

Seacole  38 

Teresa  53 

Nightingale  31 

Mandela  35 

Barnardo  38 

Gandhi  44 

King  24 

Class  
Attendance 

this week: 

Attendance to 

date this year: 

Whole School 

 % this week: 

Seacole 97.4 96.7 

97.5% Teresa 96.6 97.0 

Nightingale 98.8 98.2 

Mandela 95.0 97.4 % to date: 

Barnardo 98.3 96.3 

97.1% Gandhi 97.7 97.9 

King 98.8 96.6 

A thoughtful prayer: 

Dear Jesus, 

Please help those who aren’t as 

fortunate as us and help the 

those from the Good Shepherd 

Appeal to keep up their great 

work and carrying on 

helping others. 

Amen. 

Seth McShera. 

This week’s ethos statement: ‘I try to think about the true meaning of Easter, as I prepare 

my heart and mind for this wonderful celebration’ 

Stars of the Week: 

EYFS  Archie McLoughlin 

Y1     Ozzie Baines 

Y2     Marianna Hamlin 

Y3     Owen Lanigan 

Y4     Amelie McPartland 

Y5     Millie Paxford 

Y6     Euan McAvan 



If you are worried or concerned about the safeguarding of any of our pupils, please make an appointment to speak to Mrs     

Robinson , Miss Lister or Miss Nugent who are our safeguarding leaders.                                                                              

Any other concerns should be raised with the class teacher.  

Dates Time Who What 

Thurs 11th April 3:20pm Y1 parents Y1 phonics screening information meeting 

Fri 12th April 9:20am All parents Online safety talk 

Sat 13th April 10am Y3 
Sacrament of Reconciliation at St Mary and 

St Monica’s 

Tues 16th April   
3:20pm Whole school Break up for Easter 

6pm Y4 & Y5 Easter production 

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday Monday—school closed 

Wed 8th May All day EYFS School Trip 

Mon 13th—Thurs 16th 

May 
 Y6 SATs week 

Fri 24th May 9:30am Whole school + parish May Procession + Mass  

Other News: 

Calling all PFA membersPFA membersPFA members, old and new! On Wednesday 17th at 6pm we are hoping 

to re-launch the PFA to raise money to develop a spiritual garden. If anyone is 

interested, please let Mr Conway know or he’ll see you there! 
 

On Monday after school Y3 are hosting a continental market where you can 

sample foods from Italy, Belgium, the USA and a host of other exciting 

countries. So bring a little money if you want to join in the cultural fun! All 

profits go to the Good ShepherdGood ShepherdGood Shepherd fund. 
 

The Y4/5 children will be performing the Easter storyEaster storyEaster story for you on Tuesday 16th 

at 6pm. Please join us!  
 

Sports Stars! Sports Stars! Sports Stars! Well done to our cross country relay racers who raced last week. 

We are very proud of all of your efforts! 
 

Well done to our Y5 class who all completed amazing WWI WWI WWI projects! Ask them 

about the trenches—they know everything! Super work everyone, you should be 

very proud of your efforts! 

 

The First Holy Communion First Holy Communion First Holy Communion 

preparation sessions will 

begin after the Easter 

break on Wednesday 1st 

May, 6-7pm. 

Other sessions are: 

15th May 

22nd May 

12th June 

First Holy Communion    

sacrament at St Mary and 

St Monica’s Saturday 15th 

June 

 

The Mini Vinnies would like 

to appeal for any more do-

nations to the collection 

for the local foodbank be-

fore we break up. Every 

donation helps! 

Thank you, 

Mr Conway 

and the Mini 

Vinnies 

Exciting News! 

We are delighted to announce that the Freemasons of 

West Yorkshire have very kindly donated a massive £2750 

towards buying new computing equipment in school! This 

will go a long way to replacing our old laptops and trolley, which we would 

have really struggled to do out of our school budget. The local chapter 

have also donated an additional £750 towards buying new class reading 

books! We are extremely grateful for the support. Many, many thanks! 


